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Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

I call you my friends, say the Lord,          

for I have made known to you all that 

the Father has told me.   

John 15:15b 

Dates to Remember 
May 14—Happy  Mother’s Day 

May 17—6th Grade Mass + Gifts of 

the Spirit @ 9:00 AM + School 

Board Meeting @ 6:15 PM 

May 19—Taste of Hops & Strive to Drive Drawing Be-

ginning @ 6:00 PM 

May 23—Band Concert 2:00 PM and 6:00 PM 

May 24—8th Grade Graduation Mass @ 9:00 AM 

May 29— Memorial Day—No School 

May 30—Teacher for a Day 

May 31—Talent Show at 9:00 AM + Aquatic Center 

with Holy Family in the afternoon 

June 1—School Picnic and Games at Hereth Park 

June 2—Mass at 9:00 AM + Commissioning of Students 

in the Gym following Mass + Dismissal @ 10:20 AM 

 

Strive to Drive! 

 

 

 

3,660 Strive to Drive tickets have been sold leaving 

340 tickets to reach our goal. The drawing will be held 

Friday, May 19th at the school. Once tickets are sold, 
please drop them off at the school.  

Thank you to our sponsors: Rogers Toyota, Mac’s Cycle, 
Mick McClure Honda, Joe Hall Ford Lincoln, Rogers Sub-
aru, Riddle Marine LLC, MotoJet LLC, R ’n R RV Center, 
Rogers Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram, Edward Jones— Scott 
Arnone, Trevor Arnone, Brady Arnone, Skelton’s Carpet 
One, EClips Salon and Day Spa. 

*We have lots of tickets, so just ask for more 
when you run out. 

Vacation Bible School 
 

All students who will be entering kindergarten through fifth 
grade in the fall are welcome to attend “Shipwrecked” Va-
cation Bible School at All Saints Catholic Church. Camp will 
be Monday through Thursday, June 26—29, from 5:30 to 
7:30 pm. Dinner will be served at 5:30, followed by music, 
Bible story, crafts and games. Registration forms for both 
campers and volunteers (middle school, high school, and 
adults) are on the parish website: allsaintslewiston.org and 
can be found on the rotating banner on the homepage. 
Registration forms due by June 15 to ensure a t-shirt. Ques-
tions? Contact Kristin Michael at 208-503-2313 or Margie 
in the parish office at  margie@allsaintslewiston.org Hope 
to see you there!  

Job Opportunity 
ASCS will be adding a second bus route for the upcoming 
school year and will be hiring a bus driver.  If you or some-
one you know is interested, please contact the school.   

http://allsaintslewiston.org/
mailto:margie@allsaintslewiston.org

